
 

 

Telephone: 028 71 341419 

info@chapelroadps.derry.ni.sch.uk       www.chapelroadps.co.uk            

Principal: Mrs. Mary Bacheta 

Dear families and friends 
Every day is a busy day at school and we cannot believe we are almost ready to take our half term 

break. We have made so many memories such as celebrating Catholic School’s Week, 

Grandparent’s Mass, class assemblies, Shared Education events, Road Safety and Credit Union 

quizzes to name but a few. Our P5 and P7 class have started swimming lessons and have been 

commended for their excellent behaviour. The Primary 7 children and their families have been 

busy making secondary school choices. We are proud of each and every one and we know you will 

continue to shine bright where ever you go.   
 

SAFER INTERNET DAY 11th FEBRUARY 2020 
Safer Internet Day 2020 will be celebrated globally with the theme: Together for a 

better internet.  
If you visit https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2020 you will 

find tips, advice, guides and resources to help keep your child safe online. 
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HALF TERM DISCO  
The Friends of CRPS are hosting a disco on Thursday 13th February 2020 between 3pm to 

4.30pm. Children can wear own clothes to school if they wish.  

Entrance to disco is £2 which includes a tuck bag. We will do a head count before the disco so 

we can prepare the tuck bags in advance.  

 
 
REMINDER SCHOOL CLOSURES  

School will close for HALF TERM Monday 17th February 2020 to Friday 21st February 2020. 

Children return to school on Monday 24th February 2020. 

 

 

PARENT-TEACHER MEETINGS 
Just a reminder that an opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher will take place on Friday-

14th February 2020. The teachers will be available in the assembly hall between 1.00pm and 

3.00pm.  

During this time the children will be supervised by the teaching assistants in their classrooms. 

When you are finished your meeting, you can collect your child/children.  

 

In order to accommodate everyone these meetings should take no more than 10 minutes. If you 

have a specific issue or concern that may take longer please contact the teacher for an 

alternative appointment where you will have more time and not feel rushed. Some parents have 

already met with the class teacher so you do not need to attend this meeting unless you wish to 

do so. 

 



SUSTRANS ACTIVE TRAVEL 
Our Primary 6 class presented a SUSTRANS assembly where we found out more interesting 

facts about ‘sustainable transport’ and how we are contributing positively to the world around us. 

Please continue to look for opportunities to walk, scoot or cycle to school, even from the bottom 

or the top of the hill. We also had a DOCTOR BIKE day where Ronan from SUSTRANS came in 

and conducted safety checks on our bikes. Thank you to Mrs Conway who works very hard as our 

SUSTRANS Champion and is marching us forward towards our Silver Award.  

 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES-SAVE THE DATE! 
Please come along to our class assemblies in the assembly hall. See dates below for your child’s 

class.  

P2 assembly- 7th February 1.30pm 

P5 assembly-6th March 1.30pm 

P3 assembly-3rd April 1.30pm 

P4 and P7 assembly-11th May 10.00am 

P1 assembly-5th June 1.30pm 

P7 Leaver’s Assembly-26th June 1.30pm 

 
 

FIRST CONFESSION-PRIMARY 4 

Friday 12th March 2020 at 1.15pm in the assembly hall. 

Please note change of time.  

 

CONFIRMATION-PRIMARY 7 

Saturday 28th March 2020 at 11.00am in St. Columb’s Church, Chapel Road 

followed by refreshments in the parish hall. 

 

FIRST COMMUNION-PRIMARY 4 

Saturday 9th May 2020 at 11.30am in St. Columb’s Church, Chapel Road  

followed by refreshments in the school assembly hall. 

 

 

Mrs. Bacheta and staff 


